
My special thanks to all the parents for celebrating your 
children’s learning! It means a lot to them! 

Thank you for a 
fun picnic you 
generously shared 
with us!  

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been such a joy travelling together through this 

memorable and often challenging school year. I can’t thank 

you enough for your constant support of both students and 

teachers. We can’t be successful without you cheering for your 

children, believing in them, challenging them to give their best 

effort, and staying in communication with them. They need 

you, and I’m grateful you are there for them! 

- Mrs. Farnworth 

 

The school has undergone 
some changes. I appreciate 
students’ help with switching 
the classrooms. I would like 
to thank Elijah, Thaddeus, 
and Lucas for taking care of 
the shelves and door knobs 
that had been broken earlier. 

Mrs. Iverson has been helping me to 
organize the books and learning 
materials in the library. It is a time-
consuming and tiring process. I will 
kindly ask to keep all the books 
where they are left.   

SEPTEMBER 6TH, 2023 


